
 

 

Hello, 
 
 
Please take a moment to get acquainted with a very special program for very special athletes.  Eye of the 
Storm Booster Club is a qualified 501(c)3 organization that supports Eye of the Storm, a competitive 
cheerleading team comprised of athletes with special needs.  We are sanctioned by the USASF and 
complete both locally and nationally.  Eye of the Storm has won national championships since its 
inception in 2002. 
 
To keep costs low for our athletes and families, expense of the gym facility, through training, 
uniforms, and travel is funded completely from booster club fundraisers, private and public donations, 
and contributions.   
 
We think you’ll agree this is a remarkable opportunity for these athletes to learn skills, grow confidence, 
gain strength, and coordination, and life-long friends.  This endeavor would not be possible without the 
generous support of individuals, businesses, and community sponsors, like you. 
 
There are a number of ways you can contribute to help make this program a success: 
 
*  Individual Donations:  Support our local fundraisers, or simply mail a check to EOTS Booster Club to 
the address below. 
*  Business Sponsorships:  Donate for specific needs such as travel, uniforms, equipment, or other 
operational expenses. 
*  Business Partnerships:  Employers and employees can also contribute through employee payroll 
deductions, or through a sales and/or performance incentives, or donate a portion of retail proceeds for 
a specific event or time frame. 
*  Community Organization – sponsored benefit fundraisers.  These are the most fun, and don’t cost 
anything but time.  Host a car wash, bake sale, hold a raffle, play Texas Hold ‘Em, or Bingo.   
 
Everybody wins, and special needs cheerleaders benefit! 
 
We encourage you to find out more about his unique organization by visiting us at 
eyeofthestormcheer.com, and our affiliates, Maryland Twisters, at marylandtwisters.com.  We think you 
will feel, as we do, contributing to the future of special needs has tangible benefits.  You can see the 
pride on their faces and feel the happiness in their hearts.  You are truly helping to provide the 
fundamental skills to help individuals with special needs not to just have fun, but to thrive. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Looking forward, 
 
 
The Board of Directors at Eye of the Storm Booster Club 
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